
	
  

	
  

 

Following  Our  Dream	
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Dear Sisters and Brothers,  
       This month I’m a little over excited 
at how fast these few months have 
gone by, and things are going rather 
smoothly I must say. As Spring and 
Summer (my favorite) months have 
passed, fall is here which means 
WINTER is right around the corner!! 
And you all know I despise the cold 
weather because I have always been a 
country girl who ran around bare foot 
and in shorts. That means we will have 
to start putting on those winter 
sweaters, coats and boots.  
     All of the students have started 
back to school and college. Our 
grandchildren have started 
kindergarten and preschool. Carter 
has lost his first tooth the first week of 
school and the second tooth the second 
week of school.  
     I have looked at our Calendar and 
noticed how we are one third of the 
way done and can’t believe where the 
time has gone. George and I love to 
travel and when this year is done we 
have promised to do one thing we 
both have wanted to continue to do 
and that is to continue our mission 
trips in Haiti, as we have Haitian 
families that we love and support. Oh, 
we have families here as well that we 
love and support, it’s just the joy of 
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seeing the smile on those little Haitian 
children when you can give them a piece 
of candy or a new pair of shoes for the first 
time which is priceless! We also love 
serving on the Emmaus walks in the fall 
and spring, which I have not had the 
chance to serve since I have been on this 
journey these fast five years. The team 
knows when my term is over they are 
ready to have me back to serving on team 
again, but I do still serve on team in a 
major way and that is through prayer.  
     And we Believe prayer is a big part of 
our life, we definitely believe in the power 
of prayer. We have seen it and felt it when 
WGP Brother Larry Frost went through 
his Chemo treatments and Brother 
George’s Sister Holly and many others 
who are dealing with this horrible disease 
called CANCER. That is why we believe in 
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supporting the Cancer fund and hope 
everyone will join in and support it 
too, so we may help fight and find a 
way to cure this horrible disease.  
     Don’t forget the other fund raisers 
as well, especially the WGM/WGP 
projects, Dine and Recline, those little 
penguins, meal tickets, penny wars, 
plastic caps, pops tabs, ESTARL, 
RARA, Knights Templar Eye 
Foundation, Membership, Our World 
of Youth. Please don’t forget to support 
Sister Susie Roach and wear her Susie 
Button and get on that bus to 
Pittsburgh wearing your black and 
white and bring her back as RWAGC 
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for Indiana. 
     We are also hoping you all are going to 
hop on board with us to Branson, 
Missouri in May. Ask your District chair 
person about the trip and let’s have a 
great time and bring your friends as I’m 
bringing a few of my non-OES members 
along. Brother Larry, Sister Nancy, 
Brother George and I have enjoyed seeing 
you all when we are out traveling and 
your support means the world to us.  
     If we learn how to give of ourselves, to 
forgive others, and to live with 
thanksgiving, we need not seek 
happiness. It will seek us. 
Love and Believe   ~    Tina   

Sister	
  Alice	
   Fellure	
   from	
  West	
   Lebanon	
  Chapter	
   #162	
   is	
  
surrounded	
   by	
   her	
   family	
   as	
   she	
   receives	
   her	
   50	
   Year	
  
Award	
   from	
   Tina	
   Vredenburgh,	
   WGM,	
   and	
   Larry	
   Frost,	
  
WGP.	
  

Brother	
   Harold	
   McBride	
   from	
   West	
   Lebanon	
   Chapter	
  
#162	
  receives	
  his	
  50	
  Year	
  Award	
  from	
  Tina	
  Vredenburgh,	
  
WGM,	
  and	
  Larry	
  Frost,	
  WGP	
  

Sister	
   Evelyn	
   Rigsby	
   from	
   Swayzee	
   Chapter	
  
#345	
  receives	
  her	
  75	
  Year	
  Award.	
  	
  

Sister	
  Tonya	
  Lucas	
  from	
  Anderson	
  Chapter	
  #154	
  receives	
  
her	
  50	
  Year	
  Award.	
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Dear Sisters and Brothers, 
     It is hard to believe this is the October issue of the Star-Lite 
magazine! Where does time go?  This is a historic issue as it is the 
first printed and mailed issue for 3 years.  The members have met 
the challenge and have made it possible for the Star-Lite to be 
published once again.  Please let the members know that the Star-
Lite is being mailed once again and it is not too late to send in your 
subscription.  In order to continue to mail the magazine, we must 
maintain our current subscriptions and hopefully, continue to add 

to our mailing list with new subscriptions. 
     Fall is in the air and soon God will paint the landscape with his beautiful pallete of 
colors and remind us of his power and grace.  This is my favorite time of the year and I 
enjoy driving and admiring the scenery.  We continue to attend the Official Visits and 
enjoy talking to old friends and meeting new friends.  Eastern Star is an inspiring 
organization made up of loving and caring people.  Encourage your chapter members to 
travel and meet new friends.  I always say that members who only attend their own 
chapter meetings aren’t getting the full value of their membership.   
     If your chapter doesn’t have an Obligation Night, I would encourage each to do so.  
Gather all your members around the altar and repeat the Obligation of the Order.  Think 
about the words as you repeat them.  There are many good points contained in the 
Obligation - points that should be remembered and followed faithfully. 
     We will be leaving very soon for General Grand Chapter in Pittsburgh. I hope to see 
many of you there wearing your black and white in support of our own Sister Susie 
Roach as she tries to make her dream come true.  She is running for Right Worthy 
Associate Grand Conductress.  We in Indiana are proud of Sister Susie and wish her the 
best of luck.  Sister Tina, Brother George, Sister Nancy and I will have a suite at the 
Doubletree Hotel.  Please stop in and visit with us.  We will try to let you know our 
room number as soon as we have the assignment. 
     Our Grand Officer receptions are in full swing on Saturday’s. Please attend the 
receptions if time allows and show your support for 
those serving our Indiana Grand Chapter.  The 
District Deputy receptions will follow soon.  Show 
these lovely ladies your love and appreciation for all 
they do to support your chapters. 
     I look forward to seeing each of you as we travel. I 
will close with this: 
     “Always bear in mind that your own resolution to 
succeed, is more important than any other one thing.”   
 Abraham Lincoln 
 

Larry Frost, WGP 

Larry’s	
  
Lines	
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General Grand Chapter Committee Members Thanks 

     On behalf of Sister Kathy, Brother 
Greg, and I, we would like to thank all 
who attended our Open House on July 
11th at the Elliott House in Kokomo. We 
want to share the grateful thank you we 
received from Northern Indiana Service 
Dogs with all of you.  Through the 
generosity of the members of Eastern 
Star, we were able to help two more 
realize their dream of independence.   
     This year at General Grand Chapter an 
amendment to make The Service Dog 
Project a permanent project will come on 
the floor.  Both Sister Kathy and I have 
direct involvement with a Service Dog, 
Sister Kathy with her Granddaughter and 
I with Frank.  Many of you have seen 
Briley, Frank’s service dog at Eastern Star 
functions.  Our Worthy Grand Patron 
actually “kissed” Briley......(really kissed 
her).  Words alone cannot express the 
difference Briley has made in Frank’s life 
and I’m sure Sister Kathy can relate.  For 
those attending General Grand Chapter, 
please don’t be shy; let them know how 
you feel about passing the Service Dog 
amendment. 
     On a personal note, I want to thank all 
those who took part in a Community 
Service.  Many chapters across the State 
took on “outside” projects of their own, 
and I hope that they will continue to do 
so.  I believe that by serving a purpose for 
the greater good in our communities, our 
chapters offer its members an 
opportunity to feel that they can make a 
difference.  The picture of the little boy in 
bed with his “Weighted Blanket” and his 
“Service Dog” watching over him says it 
best!  Thank you again from the bottom 
of my heart.   
Compassion and generosity are the true 
measures of human worth. –  

Jonathan Lockwood Huie 
 

Deby Thomas, PGM 



	
  

	
  

5	
  

Cheryl Tichenor “Hops on Over”	
  

1

     Middletown Chapter #110 welcomed 
guests to the “Hop on Over” reception 
honoring Cheryl Tichenor, District Deputy 
#12 on March 28, 2015.  The chapter room 
was decorated with frogs, spring flowers 
and shades of teal and silver.  A beautiful 
prelude was played by Phyllis Murray, Past 
Grand Organist. 
     Ned Cline, Worthy Patron, escorted 
Cheryl to her seat and Pam Butz, Worthy 
Matron, welcomed everyone.  The Pledge of 
Allegiance was given and the National 
Anthem was sung.  The invocation was 
given by Sally Woodward, PGM. 
     Cheryl, Honey Bee #12, was presented at 
the altar by Debra Parrish, Conductress, for 
introduction.  She was dressed as a Honey 
Bee by the Worthy Matrons and Worthy 
Patrons of District 12 and was escorted East.  
She was presented with gifts from the 
District.  Her tribute was read by Betty 
Swisher, WGM. 
     Guests introduced were Betty Swisher, 
WGM; H. Fred Smith, WGP; and Past Grand 
Matrons and Past Grand Patron – Sally 
Woodward, Dianna Bullock, Sonda 
Schapson and Cary Hetrick. 
     The S and S Bouquet of Love Grand 
Family was escorted across the East for 
introductions: Charlie Swisher and Diane 
Smith, spouses of WGM and WGP; Tina 
Vredenburgh, Associate Grand Matron, and 
George; Larry Frost, Associate Grand Patron, 
and Nancy; Cindy Skura, Associate Grand 
Conductress; Ron Mendenhall, Grand 
Chaplain, and Karen; Pat Scott, wife of the 
Grand Marshal; Lexi Johnson, Grand Adah; 
Sherrell Bryant, Grand Esther; Diana Surfus, 
Grand Electa; and Arlene Mohler, Grand 
Warder. 
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     The District Deputies introduced were: 
Juanita Cox, DD#1; Janet Sweet, DD#2; 
Tammy Bedell, DD#3 and Ben; Wanda Gray, 
DD#4 and Denver; Gleda Brooks, DD#5 and 
Jerry; Sandy Harris, DD#6; Sue Hays, DD#7; 
Tiffany Ingles, DD#10; Patricia Crask, 
DD#11 and Mitch; Linda Stewart, DD#13; 
Margaret Smith, DD#14; Barbara Tate, 
DD#16; Ardeth Criswell, DD#17; and Patsy 
Kuhn, DD#20 and John.  After her Sister 
Deputies had been introduced they took 
Cheryl through the line and presented her 
with “Apples for the Teacher”, a few of her 
favorite things.  The first item Cheryl was 
presented was a Barbie Doll gift bag to hold 
her “apples” and when her granddaughter, 
Jillian who is 4, saw it, she thought she 
needed to help grandma.  Jillian helped the 
rest of the way through the escort by putting 
the “apples” on a tree. 
     Cheryl then introduced her family: her 
sons Brad, Bryan and Brett and his wife 
Lissa; her grandchildren Dakin, Jillian and 
Patrick; her sister-in-law Donnetta Ratliff; 
and friends Brenda Jarrett, Marilyn Robbins 
and Dawn and Dillion Elston.  She then had 
Middletown Chapter and District 12 stand.  
She thanked them for their love and support 
this year. 
     Sonda Schapson, PGM, and Cary Hetrick, 
PGP, spoke and presented Cheryl with a 
charm which they had given to their Grand 
Representatives. 
     The entertainment for the afternoon was 
given by Malcom Greene, who portrays 
Abraham Lincoln.  He gave a speech on 
many lesser known facts about our 16th 
President. 
     Following the Benediction and table grace 
given by Dianna Bullock, PGM, everyone 
went to the dining room for a delicious 
dinner. 
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MARSHA CLINE - 50 YEAR AWARD OF GOLD	
  
     On Thursday night, July 2, 2015, in the Newberry #198 Chapter, 
Marsha Cline was presented with her 50 Award of Gold by Past Grand 
Patron, Darrell Arthur.  Her son, Michael, flew in from Seattle, 
Washington to view the ceremony and to pin his mother.  He joking told 
everyone that his mother had always told him that she brought him into 
this world and would take him out if he misbehaved.  He must have been 
a good son. 
     Marsha stated that for almost every one of her fifty years in OES, she had 
held an office in the chapter.  This year she is Secretary in the Newberry Chapter  
and Chaplain in the Columbian Chapter.  She was Deputy for District 7 for 2009-10 and has 
served as Worthy Matron about 15 times.  She was initiated in Bloomfield Chapter but has served 
in Lyons, Newberry and Columbian.  In addition to Newberry members in attendance, there were 
OES friends from Bloomfield, Ellettsville and Stanford Chapters to wish her Grand kudos. 
     A salad meal including a large appreciation cake for Marsha was served after Marsha’s Award 
of Gold ceremony. 
     Well done Marsha, but your sisters and brothers want to continue to see and share with you in 
chapter. 

1

     History is in the making for Newberry 
Chapter #198.  This Chapter, located in rolling 
hills of southern Indiana, bought a Bank 
building across from the old lodge and is 
compounding their member’s interests for 
the long term by converting the building over 
to the first OES owned Building.  This will be 
the only bank with a 5 “Star” rate of return.  
This is quite a change from the current lodge 
building that has served its members needs 
for over a hundred years.  The new bank 
building will fill the bill as all rooms are on a 
safe and level ground floor.  The vault in the 
building adds security to priceless historical 
holdings.  The building will also be utilized 
for Newberry community activities making it 
an asset to the local citizens thus sparking 
new interest in OES. 
     Becky Arthur, WM, and Darryl Arthur, WP 
and PGP, and numerous sisters and brothers 
have invested a “lot time” in making the 
building work for both Star and Masonic 
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meetings.  Years of fund raising, ice-cream 
socials, garage sales, soup and spaghetti 
suppers have helped market this dream to a 
reality.  There will be no chapter closing in 
Newberry, just solid financial planning for 
the future.  You can bank on it. 
     On August 8th, the 17 newly installed 
Newberry officers accounted for great 
initiatory work during their Deputy Visit and 
it was their first return on their investment.	
  	
  

INVESTING IN OES FUTURE	
  

Newberry installation of officers 2015:  Barbara Musselman, 
Marsha Cline, Susie Soliday, and Connie Scott 2nd Row- Becky 
Arthur, Beverly Spoonmoore, Kennideigh McKee, Debby Davis, 
Anni Davis, Terri Hamilton, Tracy Soliday, LuannaTownsend, 
Debbie Fish   3rd Row - Millie Cooley, Dawne’ Small, Kim 
Pickett, Kelley McKee    4th Row – Steve Cooley, Darrell Arthur, 
Lori Beth Kelley 
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Be in the 

“ATTIRE OF THE DAY” 

In Support of 

SUSIE ROACH, PGM 

Our Candidate for 

Right Worthy Associate Grand Conductress 

Wear Your Black and White 

PLUS 

Sunday:                            Black and White Collar 
     Monday:                           Black and White Vest 

Tuesday:                           Black and White Collar 
                                           Wednesday:                      Black and White Vest 

          Thursday:                         Vest or Collar – Your Choice 
 

                                Polo or Vest size Small to XLarge             $18.00 
      Polo or Vest size 2XL                                    19.00 
      Polo or Vest size 3XL                                    20.00 

Polo or Vest size 4 XL                                   21.00 
                                             Collars                                                            10.00 

Tote Bags                                                       18.00 
                                Wrist bands                                                     1.00 

  

Make checks payable to:  

Susie Roach 

503 S. Oak St. 

Odon, IN 47562 

 

Remittance must accompany your order. 

 

Thanks for your help in promoting Susie! 
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WHO DID YOU SEE AT GRAND CHAPTER?	
  

     Every year that my wife Millie 
and I go to Grand Chapter we meet 
someone we didn’t know that had a 
connection to us.  This year was no 
exception. 
     Early Saturday morning we went 
down for breakfast in the Marriott 
Hotel.  The only other person in the 
restaurant at that early hour was an 
elderly lady sitting by herself.  We sat 
down at the table next to her and 
waited for the buffet tables to be ready. 
     Millie knows no strangers when we 
eat out and started up a conversation 
with the nice lady.  It seems we had 
seen her behind one of the registration 
counters the previous day, but no 
casual conversation had exchanged.  
We are all too busy with registration, 
etc.  Her name turned out to be Lorene 
Call from the upper part of Indiana.  
She asked Millie if she had an office 
next year and Millie said as Deputy of 
District 7. 
 
     SHOCK TIME:  Lorene had been the 
Deputy of District 7 fifty-seven years 
earlier.  She still remembered 
inspecting our Chapter in Ellettsville in 
1958 with the then Worthy Matron, 
Barbara Roberts.  Barbara was Deputy 
of District 7 the following year.  Lorene 
wrote a nice letter to Barbara and when 
Millie gave it to her, Barbara’s face lit 
up in happiness. 
     I hope the people that you bump 
into at Grand Chapter provide you 
with as much joy as meeting Lorene 
did for us. Lorene Call, Steve Cooley and Millie Cooley	
  

Lorene Call and Millie Cooley	
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Ransford IMH Installation	
  

1

     On Sunday, June 28th, Ransford IMH 
held its installation of officers for 2015-
16 at Kresge Chapel.  The altar was 
decorated with a quilt made by Laura 
Rhoades for a farewell gift for Carlton 
Hinshaw, retiring Patron at Lynhurst.  
Since Carlton was going in as the 
Worthy Patron at Ransford, he had the 
quilt used as part of the decorations.  It 
was green with white squares centered 
with the Eastern Star emblem and the 
emblems of the star points that were 
embroidered.  

  In the East there was a fan of the five 
star point colors with a musical scale 
and in the West was featured a 
bowling pin decorated as a penguin.      
     The Installing Officers were: Joyce 
Small, Grand Trustee and Past Grand 
Matron as the Installing Officer; Mary 
Hudson, Past Grand Star Point and 
Past Deputy of District 11 as the 
Installing Marshal; Lonnie Small, 
Installing Chaplain; and Rick Lassiter, 
Installing Organist. 
     After Sue Cheeley took her vows, 
the 2015-16 Worthy Matrons formed an 
escort holding snowmen, lighthouses, 
top hats, snowflakes and butterflies.  
The same escort was formed for 
Carlton after he took his vows. 
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     The other officers installed were:  Emily 
Lacy, Associate Matron; Derek Lacy, 
Associate Patron; Sue Midkiff, Secretary; 
Orrel Jenkins, Treasurer; Virginia Prairie, 
Associate Conductress; Lonnie Small, 
Chaplain; Beverly Coffel, Marshal; Barbara 
Martin, Organist; Barbara Heath, Adah; 
Laura Rhodes, Ruth; Sandra Heath, Esther; 
Karen Draper, Martha; Edwina Collins, 
Electa; Carolyn Sims, Warder; and Dick 
Midkiff, Sentinel.  Prompter will be Bill 
Green.  Joyce Small will serve as 
Conductress and will be installed later. 
     After the closing, refreshments were 
served.    

Sue Cheeley standing in the East.	
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Christmas in July is a Seasonal Delight	
  

     To cool off their OES Friends during the 
humid days of July, Loyal Chapter #49 of 
Richmond, hosted a “Christmas in July” 
Friend’s Night on Thursday, July 16th.  It 
was a pleasant blend of Independence Day 
and Christmas as OES members and 
guests gathered for fun and fellowship.  
Due to conflicting scheduling, the 
attendance numbers were down, but the 
playfulness and giggles were up. 
     After table grace and the reading of the 
poem “Christmas Hot – Christmas Cold”, 
a meal of turkey franks and burgers, tasty 
side dishes and Minion cupcakes was 
enjoyed by all.  Santa came to visit 
wearing his summer shirt and red cap.  He 
passed out candy to everyone…naughty 
and nice! 
     Everyone brought two dozen cookies 
for the Christmas Cookie Walk.  There 
was a great variety of cookies for everyone 
to take home (or nibble while games were 
played).  The games were started by 
unscrambling Independence Day and 
Christmas words.  Stacy Baker was able to 
unscramble all the words within the time 
limit! 
     Adorable stuffed fish were table 
decorations that were given away as door 
prizes.  The cute expressions on the fish’s 
faces brought out the kid in all of us!  Bus 
Tour Bingo was played using playing 
cards instead of Bingo cards.  A mixture of 
Christmas and Summer Fun prizes were 
won by all. 
     The evening was completed by a 
Christmas version of “Hot Potato” game 
which was led by Geri Howard.  Each 
person was given a Christmas Angel 
ornament and circled around Geri.  As she 
read Twas The Night Before Christmas, 
she instructed everyone to pass the Angel 
to the left when she read “and” and to the 
right when she read “the”.  Sounds easy, 
right?  It is if you’re not laughing and 
having a good time waiting for the special 
words to be read! 
 
Deborah Hopkins, WM of Loyal Chapter 
#49 

Santa	
  (AKA	
  Terry	
  Hopkins)	
  passes	
  out	
  candy	
  to	
  
Tom	
  Ring	
  as	
  Carol	
  Scott	
  enjoys	
  her	
  candy.	
  	
  Robert	
  
Frazer	
  looks	
  a	
  little	
  concerned	
  wondering	
  if	
  he’s	
  on	
  
Santa’s	
  naughty	
  or	
  nice	
  list!	
  

Guest	
   Sandy	
   Clements,	
   OES	
   members	
   Tonya	
  
Sparks,	
   Dot	
   Thorman,	
   Nancy	
   Frazer	
   and	
   Linda	
  
Shepherd	
   fill	
   up	
   their	
   cookie	
   containers	
   during	
  
the	
  Christmas	
  Cookie	
  Walk.	
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WGM Tina Vredenburgh 
and WGP Larry Frost 
present Sister Pat Meadows 
from Fountain Chapter #204 
an appointment of Grand 
Representative of Virginia in 
Indiana. 

Middletown has Initiation for Fourth Generation	
  
     Middletown Chapter #110 held initiation for 
Jessica Patton on April 15, 2015.  Jessica is the fourth 
generation of the Ruefenacht family to be initiated 
into Middletown Chapter.  Our chapter is proud to 
have this family in the chapter for 53 years. Pictured:  
Jessica Patton; Tiffany Patton, mother; Pam Butz, 
Grandmother; Sally Ruefenacht, Great-Grandmother 
	
  

Sister Marilyn Borher of 
Southport Chapter #442 
receives an appointment 
of Grand Representative 
of Maryland in Indiana 
from WGM Tina 
Vredenburgh and WGP 
Larry Frost.	
   

Brother Charlie Merrell, 
Grand Representative of 
Alabama in Indiana 
receives his appointment 
from WGM Tina 
Vredenburgh and WGP 
Larry Frost.  Charlie is from 
Milroy Chapter #471.	
  	
  

     At our August 11, 2015, stated meeting, 
Mary Kay Patterson, Worthy Matron, and Don 
Munden, Worthy Patron, Fishers Chapter 
#446, honored our Youth Groups.  They were 
invited to our pitch-in dinner at 6:30 and were 
honored prior to the start of our meeting at 
7:30.  Mary Kay read the poem “Fraternity.” 
      The picture shows members and adult 
leaders of Job’s Daughters Bethel #108, Fishers; Greenwood Assembly #78, International 
Order of the Rainbow for Girls; and Carmel Chapter, Order of the DeMolay.  Also in the 
picture are Mary Kay and Don standing in the middle. 
     We were so pleased that they took the time to come and let us honor them. 

Fishers Honors Our Youth 	
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WGM OFFICIAL CALENDAR 
Oct 3 Grand Esther Reception 
Oct 10 Grand Martha Reception 
Oct 17 Hoedown, D#11 
Oct 24 Grand Electa Reception 
Nov 1-5 GGC Triennial Assembly, Pittsburgh 
Nov 6 D#16 Association Fall Meeting 
Nov 7 Grand Warder Reception 
Nov 8 Nettie Ransford Day 
Nov 11 D#12 Association Fall Meeting 
Nov 14 Grand Sentinel Reception 
Nov 21 DD#16 Reception 
Dec 5 DD#12 Reception 
 

INSPECTIONS 
Baby Dedication 7:10 pm 
Award of Gold 7:20 pm 

Inspection 7:30 pm       
 Unless otherwise noted 

Oct 1 D#17  at Tippecanoe w/ Crystal 
Oct 5 D#1  at Chrisney w/ Tell City & 

Garnet 
Oct 9 D#2  at Washington w/ Odon - 

Luncheon 
Oct 12 D#6  at Greenwood w/ Mooresville, 

Eminence & Union Village - 
Luncheon 

Oct 16 D#12 at New Castle w/ Middletown & 
Fountain City - Luncheon 

Oct 19 D#4  at Columbus w/ Hayden, Salem 
& Clifford 

Oct 21 D#13 at Muncie w/ Farmland & 
Halfway 

Oct 22 D#11 at Lawrence w/ Acton, Oakland 
& Southport - Luncheon 

Oct 27 D#10 at Fishers w/ Cicero & Radiant - 
Luncheon 

Oct 29 D#5  at Brookville w/ Batesville, 
Rising Sun & Lawrenceburg 

Nov 11 D#14 at Waynedale w/ Columbia City 
& Leo – Luncheon 

Nov 13 D#7  at Sullivan w/ Hymera, 
Newberry & Spencer 

Nov 16 D#15 Luncheon 
Nov 19 D#18 at Royal Center w/ Ivy 
Nov 23 D#19 Luncheon 
Dec 3 D#8  at Terre Haute w/ Brazil, 

Bowling Green & Knightsville 
Dec 7 D#6  at Ransford w/ Nineveh, 

Naamah & Flat Rock 
Dec 9 D#3  at Jeffersonville w/ Bright Star 
 

2

RECEPTIONS 
Oct 3 Jenny Nicholson, Grand Esther 
 Taylor High School 
 3794 E. 300 S., Kokomo, IN 46902 
 Social Hour 2:00 pm 
 Program 4:00 pm 
 Dinner to follow  $12.00 
 Remittance must accompany reservation 
 RSVP to: Ruth Sherrow 
 11212 Crestview Blvd. 
  Kokomo, IN 46901 
 ruthsroyal@aol.com  
 
Oct 10 Sheryl Lentz, Grand Martha 
 Ellettsville Christian Church 
 731 Independence St., Ellettsville, IN 
 Social Hour 2:00 pm 
 Program 4:00 pm 
 Dinner to follow  $12.00 
 Remittance must accompany reservation 
 RSVP by Oct. 3 to: 
 Gail Smith, Sec. 
  Stanford Chapter #533 
 209 Solomon St.,  
 Mooresville, IN 46158 
 317-414-4451  gail.smith@yahoo.com 
 
Oct 11 Carla Rollison  
 Grand Representative of Saskatchewan 
 Social 2:30, Program 4:00 
 Dinner to follow  
 
Oct 24 Phyllis Gaff, Grand Electa 
 Hamilton Life Center at 
 Hamilton United Wesleyan Church 
 4001 Terry Lakes Estates 
  Hamilton, IN 
 Social Hour 2:00 pm 
  Program 4:00 pm 
 Dinner to follow  $12.00 
 Remittance must accompany reservation 
 Checks payable to  
  Ashley Chapter #229 
 RSVP by Oct 17 to: Renee Andrews 
 417 S. Peters St., Garrett, IN 46738 
 Renee6604@yahoo.com 

 
Nov 7 Charlene Holley, Grand Warder 
 Hope Chapter, Lafayette, IN 
 Social Hour 2:00 pm 
 Program 4:00 pm 
 Dinner to follow  
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If	
  you	
  don’t	
  see	
  all	
  the	
  information	
  that	
  you	
  
need,	
  please	
  contact	
  your	
  District	
  Deputy	
  or	
  
Nancy	
  Pratt,	
  Editor.	
  	
  Please	
  be	
  aware	
  that	
  on	
  
occasion	
  a	
  date	
  and/or	
  location	
  will	
  be	
  changed	
  
and	
  it	
  will	
  be	
  too	
  late	
  to	
  make	
  the	
  correction	
  in	
  
the	
  magazine.	
  	
  Thank	
  you	
  for	
  your	
  
understanding!	
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Nov 14 Robert DeRolf, Grand Sentinel 
 
Nov 21 Elaine Sample, DD#16 
 Marshal Federated Church 
 Marshal, IN 
 Social Hour 2:00 pm 
 Program 4:00 pm 
 Dinner to follow 
 
Dec 5 Pam Butz, DD#12 
 
FRIENDS NIGHTS 
Oct 13 D#7  Ellettsville     6:15 pm 
Oct 19 D#7  Hymera         7:00 pm 
Oct 19 D#11 Irvington 
Oct 20 D#5  Batesville 
Oct 23 D#4  Lois 
Oct 27 D#14 Leo 
Oct 28 D#3  Bright Star 
Oct 28 D#20 Warsaw        7:00 pm 
Oct 29 D#14 Fort Wayne 
Nov 3 D#11  Keystone 
Nov 11 D#18 Royal Center 
Nov 13 D#1  Sunbeam     6:30 pm Central 
Nov 14 D#13 Swayzee & Mississinewa 
Nov 18 D#1  Tell City      7:00 pm Central 
Nov 18 D#17 Crystal 
Nov 20 D#7  Stanford     6:00 pm 
Nov 20 D#11 Golden Rule 
Nov 20 D#20 Valley 
Dec 1 D#7  Columbian     7:00 pm 
Dec 4 D#3  Scottsburg 
Dec 7 D#14  Waynedale     7:00 pm 
Dec 7 D#5  Versailles 
Dec 10 D#20 Lakeville        7:00 pm 
Dec 19 D#3  New Albany 

RECEPTIONS	
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District 2
Cordially invites you to join them

as they

“Let Indiana’s Light Shine”
with a send-off

for

Sister Susie Roach, PGM
Candidate for

Right Worthy Associate Grand Conductress
of the General Grand Chapter

Saturday, October 17, 2015

Franklin Masonic Lodge
801 South Main Street

Franklin, Indiana

Social - 1:00 pm
Program - 2:00 pm

Light refreshments will be served
Dress – Casual
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Stellar Stars 

Stellar  Stars  is  a  great  way  to  honor  or  remember  an  individual  or  a  group  for  a  full  
year.    The  costs  of  Stellar  Stars  are:  $10  -­‐‑  $24  for  1  Star;  $25  -­‐‑  $49  for  2  Stars;  $50  -­‐‑  $74  
for  3  Stars;  $75  -­‐‑  $99  for  4  Stars;  and  $100  and  up  for  5  Stars.    

          These  will  run  for  1  year  after  we  receive  the  request.    The  short  information  you  
want  printed  about  the  individual  or  group  can  be  mailed  along  with  a  check  payable  
to  Indiana  Grand  Chapter,  OES  with  the  notation:  Stellar  Stars,  to:  

Felicia  Jordan  
5733  Elderberry  Rd.,  
Noblesville,  IN  46062  

  
Please  consider  honoring  or  remembering  those  special  Eastern  Star  people  in  your  
family,  chapter  or  district  with  a  Stellar  Star  for  everyone  to  see  and  know  that  they  
are  special  to  you.    

1  Star         2  Stars  
                                                  Show  your  support                                                          Help  maintain  our  Star-­‐‑Lite  

  
3  Stars  

In  Honor  of  
Past  Presidents    

&  2nd  Vice  Presidents  
of  District  #6  

Sandie  Thomas,  P.P.  

  
                                                                    4  Stars                                                                                                                        5  Stars  
                                      Support  Sister  Susie  Roach                                Past  Grand  Matrons  and  Patrons  
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We  Want  Your  News!  
Star-­‐‑Lite  is  your  magazine,  help  keep  it  interesting!  
            
          Submit   your   news   so   all   can   see   what   is  
happening   in  our   great   state.     Check   the  deadline  
dates   if   you   want   your   news   in   a   certain   issue,  
especially  items  for  the  calendar.    Please  limit  your  
articles   to   500  words.      There   is   no  charge   to  print  
pictures   and   more   than   one   per   article   is  
permitted.     Remember   to   identify  everyone   in   the  
picture  (if  possible).  
          To   submit   articles   through   the   web   page   click  
on   ROSTER,   scroll   down   to   Star-­‐‑Lite   Magazine,  
click   on   Nancy   Pratt,   fill   in   the   required  
information,   type   in   a   short   message   and   click  
SEND.      Your   message   will   be   received   and   a  
response  sent  so  you  may  then  submit  your  articles  
and  pictures  directly  to  the  editor.  
  
To  send  snail  mail:  

Nancy  Pratt  
3597  North  Old  U.S.  31  
Rochester,  IN  46975-­‐‑8312  

Email:  starliteeditor@comcast.net  
Remember  to  send  the  article,  photo,  and  a  return  
envelope.  
  
Copy  deadlines:  
                            November  15   January  issue  

February  15   April  issue	
  

PAID	
  ADVERTISEMENTS	
  

ADVERTISEMENTS  are  for  any  business,  
individual,   chapter,   district,   etc.,   that  
would  like  to  place  an  ad  in  Star-­‐‑lite.    This  
can   be   used   for   fund-­‐‑raisers   by   steering  
committees  for  Grand  Officers.    If  a  profit  
is   to   be   made   on   an   event,   then   it   is  
advertising.  
  
COPY   DEADLINE   is   the   same   as   any  
article  submitted  for  publication.  
  
COST:  $10.00  per  ad  per  issue  for  1/12  
                            page  (business  card  size)  
  
Larger  ads:  
1/6  page    $20.00   1/3  page      $40.00  
1/4  page    $30.00   1/2    page          $60.00  
         Full  page    $100.00  
  
All  items  should  be  camera-­‐‑ready.    Please  
make  checks  payable  to:    IN  Grand  Chapter  
  

Send  copy  and  payment  to:  
Pam  Wrightsman  
4599  E.  350  N.  

Rockville,  Indiana  46872  

Star – Lite 
Published	
  Quarterly	
  (4	
  issues	
  a	
  year)	
  	
  $15.00	
  

	
  
Your	
  Name	
  __________________________________________________________________________  

Street	
  or	
  Mailing	
  Address	
  	
  _______________________________________________________________	
  

City	
  	
  _________________________________	
  	
  State	
  	
  ___________________	
  	
  Zip	
  	
  __________________	
  

Indiana	
  Chapter	
  No.	
  	
  ______________________________________	
  	
  Indiana	
  District	
  No.	
  	
  ___________	
  

(In	
  order	
  to	
  maintain	
  proper	
  records,	
  please	
  fill	
  in	
  your	
  Chapter	
  and	
  District	
  Number.)	
  
One	
  (1)	
  year	
  Subscription	
  only!	
  	
  	
  MUST	
  pay	
  by	
  check.	
  

Make	
  check	
  payable	
  to:	
  Indiana	
  Grand	
  Chapter	
  O.E.S.	
  	
  Put	
  ATTN:	
  STAR-­‐LITE	
  MAGAZINE	
  on	
  the	
  memo	
  line.	
  
	
  

Mail	
  to:	
  	
  Nancy	
  Pratt	
   	
   	
   Send	
  address	
  changes	
  to:	
  	
  	
  
	
   3597	
  N.	
  Old	
  U.S.	
  31	
   	
   	
   	
   Nancy	
  Pratt	
  	
  
	
   Rochester,	
  IN	
  46975	
   	
   	
   Bulk	
  Mail	
  is	
  NOT	
  forwarded	
  by	
  the	
  U.S.	
  Postal	
  Service	
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Star-Lite  is the official magazine of the 

Order of the Eastern Star in Indiana. It is 
published quarterly (Jan., April, July & Oct.) 
online and in print by subscription. Check 
your address label for errors in your name, 
address, and especially the chapter and 
district number. Report errors and/or 
corrections to Nancy Pratt.  
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PUBLISHERS:  
Tina  Vredenburgh,  WGM  
Larry  Frost,  WGP  
  
STAR-­‐‑LITE  DIRECTOR:  
Amy  Ogrentz                                                Griffith  #583  
3444    -­‐‑  41st  St.  
Highland,  IN    46322  
  
STAR-­‐‑LITE  EDITOR:  
Nancy  Pratt                                    Royal  Center  #375  
3597  N.  Old  U.S.  31        
Rochester,  IN    46975  
  
STAR-­‐‑LITE  ADVISORS:  
Pam  Wrightsman         Hedges  #51  
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STAR-­‐‑LITE  CHAIRMEN:  
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1.   Shirley  Barnett
   Lynnville  #542  
             8639  S.  SR  57  
             Elberfield,  IN    47613  
2.       Lydia  Millard
   Winslow  #391  
             312  W.  SR  68,  Apt.  B  
             Lynnville,  IN    47619 
3.       Elizabeth  Lentz     
   Old  Capital  #467  
             1115  Lost  Creek  Rd.  NE  
             New  Salisbury,  IN    47161  
4.       Clara  Bewley
   Hartsville  #550  
             1312  S.  280  W.  
             Greensburg,  IN    47240  
5.       Donna  Cunagin
   Versailles  #333  
             3256  Garden  Meadows  Dr.  
             Lawrenceburg,  IN    47025  
6.       Barbara  Heath
   Franklin  #439  
             776  Shore  View  Dr.  
             Franklin,  IN  46131  
7.       Sue  Hays
   Stanford  #533  
             12646  E.  Chapel  Rd.  
             Solsberry,  IN    47459  
8.       Julie  Shuman     
   Terre  Haute  #43  
             7296  West  Art  Ave.  
             West  Terre  Haute,  IN    47885  
9.       Linda  Allee
   Greencastle  #255  
             814  Sherwood  Dr.  
             Greencastle,  IN    46135  
10.   Vicki  Hurley     
   Fishers  #446  
                5811  Northwood  Dr.  
             Carmel,  IN    46033  
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11.     Suelynne  Childers     
               Golden  Rule  #413  
               3302  Byrd  Dr.  
               Indianapolis,  IN    46227  
12.     Cheryl  Tichenor  
               Middletown  #  110  
             8999  Valley  View  Ct.  
             Middletown,  IN    47356  
13.     Mindy  Ballinger     
               Upland  #  411  
               3789  S.  700  E.  
               Marion,  IN    46953
14.     Katherine  Caldwell     
               Leo  #278  
               821  Nutman  Ave.  
               Ft.  Wayne,  IN    46807  
15.     Jennifer  Mansur     
               Center  #108  
               2212  Lynn  Dr.  
               Kokomo,  IN    46902  
16.     Barb  Tate     
               Hope  #5  
               204  W.  Hickory  St.  
               Colfax,  IN    46035  
17.     Ardeth  Criswell     
               Beulah  #102  
               3878  S.  Orchard  Ct.  
               Lafayette,  IN    47905  
18.     Janice  Miller     
               Ivy  #69  
               8479  N.  SR  13  
               North  Manchester,  IN    46962  
19.       Ann  Marcrom     
                 Olive  #396  
                 3351  Liverpool  Rd.  
               Lake  Station,  IN    46405  
20.     Allen  Reese  
               Plymouth  #26  
             1005  Ferndale  St.  
             Plymouth,  IN    46563  
21.     Rojeanne  Cooper     
               Noble  #122  
               16721  Marble  Ridge  
               Ft.  Wayne,  IN    4684  


